
 

 

June 18, 2021 

          

 

Fairlington Glen Homeowners Association 

Fairlington Meadows Homeowners Association 

Arlington, Virginia  

 

Reference: Notification of Site Work (ECS project no. 1507-D)  

 

Dear Resident: 

 

ECS Mid-Atlantic, LLC (ECS) will be collecting groundwater samples in the neighborhoods 

as required by the schedule within the established agreement with the homeowners 

associations for the residents of the Glen and Meadows.  ECS will be collecting groundwater 

samples from the existing monitoring wells located around several homes and in the green 

space located around courts 1, 2, 7, and 14 around the intersection of 34th Street S. and S. 

Stafford S.   

 

No heavy equipment (e.g., drilling rigs) will be required.  The work will be performed by one 

or two man teams that will likely be at any given well only briefly (about an hour per 

location).  Additionally, ECS will be checking on the operation of sub-slab depressurization 

systems (SSDSs) installed at several homes.  The SSDS inspections are performed from 

the exterior of these homes and do not require entry to the residences; these inspections 

involve verifying that the fans are running and the piping is intact.   

 

All care will be taken to cause minimal disturbance to any regular activities.  We plan on 

starting the work June 28th and it should take 3-4 days to complete.  If you should have any 

questions, please contact your homeowners association representative, or call us at the 

number provided below.  

 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation, 

 

ECS MID-ATLANTIC, LLC 

 

 

  

 

Jon D. Horner                                                             Noel G. Simmons, C.P.G 

Senior Project Manager                                              Principal Geologist 


